
De : sarrafzdh> [Email-addresses and phone numbers deleted for reasons of data protection] 
Envoyé : jeudi 18 mars 2021 15:35 
À : Amani, Abou 
Cc : UNESCO Chair Water Reuse ; javadi.aliyar; International ;; NAC contact - Sahar, Ahmadizadeh ; 
Koetapangwa, Bustamam> 
Objet : Re: FW: For circulation: Experts meeting to prepare the pre-final draft of IHP-IX 
 

 

 

Dear Prof. Amani, 

We would like to know your idea about the suggestions of UCWR on IHP-IX recently 

presented by my colleague Dr. Javadi. 

Best regards, 

Mohammad-Hossein Sarrafzadeh, Ph.D 

Professor 

Chairholder: UNESCO Chair on Water Reuse 

School of Chemical Engineering  

College of Engineering, University of Tehran 

P.O. Box 11155-4563, Tehran, IRAN 

Tel:, Fax: 

-------- Original Message -------- 

Subject: Re: FW: For circulation: Files: Save-the-date: 18/03/2021, 13:00-15:00 / Experts meeting to 
prepare the pre-final draft of IHP-IX 

Date: 2021-03-18 11:15 
From: "javadi.aliyar" > 

To: ihp@unesco.org 

Cc: a.otte, b.koetapangwa, aliyar.javadi 

Dear IHP Secretariat, Dear Colleagues  

Thank you very much for the updated version of IHP-IX program. Also thanks for your 

invitation, we will join the discussion session today. It would be also appreciated if you 

consider also our comments and sugessions from Iran, University of Tehran (UNESCO 

Chair on Water Reuse) we discussed during our recent meeting (3Rd EXTRAORDINARY 

session of the IHP) on 22-25 Feb. We shared this document file during our online 

meeting, and we sent it to you also on 23 Feb (attached here again). However we can't 

find it on the website where the messages and comments of the other countries and 

partners are refrected. 

We think that the proposed comments and sugested novel approaches would be very 

helpful for IHP-IX program. We would be happy to receive your comments and 

sugessions for the next steps to be inserted in the program and to be developed as a full 

proposal together in future. 

 

CAUTION: This email is external from UNESCO. Please be vigilant on its sender and content. ATTENTION : 
Cet e-mail est externe à l'UNESCO. Soyez vigilant sur son expéditeur et contenu.  

mailto:ihp@unesco.org
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mailto:aliyar.javadi@tu-dresden.de


Best Regards 

Aliyar Javadi 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Prof. Dr. Aliyar Javadi 

UNESCO Chair on Water Reuse (on behalf of Prof. Dr. Sarrafzadeh, vice president of 

University of Tehran for International Affairs) 

Chemical Engineering Department, University of Tehran, Javadi.aliyar  

 

From: Koetapangwa, Bustamam <b.koetapangwa@unesco.org>  

Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 7:16 AM 

To: Koetapangwa, Bustamam <b.koetapangwa@unesco.org> 

Subject: FW: For circulation: Files: Save-the-date: 18/03/2021, 13:00-15:00 / Experts 

meeting to prepare the pre-final draft of IHP-IX 

  

Dear UNESCO Water Family in Asia and the Pacific, 

 

We are happy to share with you a message from the IHP Secretariat below on the 3rd-

order draft and the upcoming meeting to prepare the pre-final draft of the IHP-IX 

Strategy. 

  

With best wishes, 

Bustamam  

 

 

  

Bustamam Koetapangwa 

Water and Environmental Sciences 

UNESCO Regional Science Bureau for Asia and the Pacific 

  

Jl. Galuh II No.5 Kebayoran Baru 

Jakarta Selatan 12110 

www.unesco.org/new/en/jakarta/ 
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